
On May 1, 2025, at 10:43 AM, Glidden, Nicholas - FS, CO 
<nicholas.glidden@usda.gov> wrote:

Paulette,
Under the 2024 Junction Falls Creek Integrated Restoration (JFIRM) project Forest System 
Road #065 was approved as an emergency egress route to the Falls Creek and Hidden Valley 
communities. This route is an administrative-use-only forest system road which connects these 
subdivisions with County Road #203. This route allows for secondary ingress/egress for these 
two subdivisions.  Authorization has been granted for occasional use and maintenance of Road 
#065 to keep it passable, under the stipulation that the road would remain closed and only used 
in the event of an emergency evacuation.  Please see the attached map for location.
 
Thanks,
Nick
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